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Comments: While I am happy that Holy Cross is going to bury the lines through the town of Minturn, there are still

high powered lines surrounding our town which are on a very dry south facing hillside. After watching California

burn for the past few years, some fire caused by powerlines, I do not feel comfortable with this situation. It is not

just a visual problem, but you will be substantially increasing the fire danger on both the north and south sides of

town. How will get out of town if we need to evacuate? I appreciate that they want to provide Avon with backup

power, but this is BACKUP power and I don't think residents of Minturn should accept the risks involved with this

project.


